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**MEDIA RELEASE** 

 

Probation Search Leads to Narcotics Sales Arrest 

08/19/2024 

 
On August 16, 2024 at approximately 10:25PM, Fort Bragg Police Officers observed a 

suspicious male who was on probation out of Mendocino County in the 100 block of Boatyard 

Drive. During a probation search of the subject and his vehicle, Officers located approximately 

¼ pound of methamphetamine, packaging materials, a concealed dagger, and $600 in cash.  

 

Three adults were detained during the probation search. Kenneth Partridge, 56 of Fort Bragg, 

was questioned, arrested, and booked into the Mendocino County Jail for the following charges: 

11378 H&S – Possession of methamphetamine for sale (felony), 11379 H&S – Transportation of 

methamphetamine for sale (felony), 21310 PC – Possession of a concealed dirk and/or dagger 

(felony), and 1203.2(A) PC – Violation of Probation (misdemeanor). The other two adults were 

questioned and released with no charges.  

 

A bail enhancement was obtained for Kenneth Partridge, setting his bail at $250,000.00.  

 

The Fort Bragg Police Department can assist those with substance use disorders into treatment.  

Please call the Care Response Unit at (707)961-2800 and choose option 6. 

 

Anyone with information on this incident is encouraged to contact Officer Frank of the Fort 

Bragg Police Department at (707)961-2800 ext 223. 

 

This information is being released by Sergeant Welter. All media inquiries should contact him at 

awelter@fortbragg.com. 
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